
GEN ED COUNCIL MEETING 

June 30, 2009 – 9:30 a.m. 

Members present:  Sheri Gravett (chair), Anita Hufft, Byron Brown, James LaPlant, 
Jane Kinney (ex officio), John Gaston 

Members absent:  Brian Gerber, Kent Moore, Kristina Cragg (ex officio) 

1. S. Gravett opened the meeting and stated that she will send the Phase I Task Force 
final reports to the heads of the participating departments in preparation for spring 
2010. 

 For Phase II: 

 Members of the GEC met with representatives of the Phase Two 
teams to continue to update their embedded assessments for fall 
semester.   

 For Phase III: 

 Members of the GEC will contact History, Geosciences, English, 
Economics, and Oasis to work on creating faculty teams.  

2. Next, the Council discussed the Core Curriculum meeting in August.  

 Since the fall Curriculum meeting will be short, the Council may consider 
having ongoing core curriculum faculty meetings for permanent outreach 
purposes.  

 The Council came up with a list of feedback items needed from the faculty 
attending the meeting. S. Gravett will email this list out to the GEC. 

  S. Gravett will prepare an agenda and email to the GEC for further 
discussion at the next meeting. 

3. Perspectives Survey update. 

 J. LaPlant will discuss with K. Cragg about getting the survey up and running 
after school starts in the fall. 

4. The next GEC meeting will be held on July 22 at 9:30. The room will be announced 
next week through email. 

5. This meeting was adjourned at 10:40 a.m. 
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